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Office of the Schools Division Supesintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
SGOD-2023-296

To: MERCY M. DELA CRUZ RN EDL
Subject: JOLLIBEE GROUP FOUNDATION BLT CK RAFCO SCHOOL VISIT FOR THE
CONSTRUCTION OF BUSOG LUSOG TALINO CENTRAL KITCHEN

September 11, 2023

1. In line with the letter from Jollibee Group Foundation dated September 11. 2023,

you are hereby allowed on September 13, 2023, to accompany the JGf Architect for

Date:
an ocular visit at NAFCO Elementary School for SBFP BLT CK Building Construction

on OFFICIAL BUSINESS.
2. Expenses incurred shall be charged against Division MOOE Fund, subject to the
usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

3. Equal Opportunity Principle (EOP) for all participants shall be applied at all times.

4. For your information and compliance.

QeSS
REYNALDO RIDA, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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11 September 2023

MR. REYNALDO B. MELLORIDA, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

DepEd Davao del Norte Division

Tagum City, Davao del Norte

Attention: Dr. Mercy Dela Cruz, School Based Feeding Program (SBFP), Busog, Lusog, Talino (BLT)
Central Kitchen Focal Person

Dear Mr. Mellorida:
Greetings from Jollibee Group Foundation (JGF)!

In 2019, we have identified NAFCO Central Elementary School as a potential site in Sto. Tomas,
Davao del Norte for the Busog, Lusog, Talino (BLT) School Feeding Program of JGF, but the
construction of the Central Kitchen was postponed due to unprecedented developments caused
by the COVID-19 pandemic. After a two-year hiatus, the BLT program will be reactivated in line
with the resumption of the School-based Feeding Program (SBFP) of the Department of
Education (DepEd) this School Year 2023-2024.

In relation to this, our Consultant Architect Vincent Jerome Jamir will schedule a visit on
September 14, 2023 (Thursday) in NAFCO Central Elementary School to assess a potential site
for kitchen refurbishment. In relation to this, we are requesting the presence of Ms. Mercy Dela
Cruz to join the assessment.

Our colleague Mr. Japo Vicente will be coordinating with your office regarding this activity. For

any questions or clarifications, you may reach him via email: .vicente@jollibee.com.ph, or
mobile phone: 0998 571 3347.

We look forward to your favorable response. Thank you very much!
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